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March 14, 1952

S. R. MORSS
R. D. #3

Bradford, Mass,
Dear Mr, Morss:

It is with considerable pleasure that ¥ VERIFY your DX report of
February 24, 1952,

I sincerely hope that you enjoyed hearing the phoned reports from
DX'ers Ed Waters of Wichita, Kensas, Harold Williams of Seymore, Con.,
Norman Maguire, of Albuguerque, New Mexico, Don Kaskey of Omaha,
Nebraska and Mr. Robinson, of Council Bluffs, Iowa.

Sorry for the delay in the replys; but the wfrittér succumbed to the
flu bug for a few days and the response to the broadcast was very
large.

Hope to hear from you again, and best of good wishes for your future
DX'ing,

Yours very truly,
RADIO STATION K MA N
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Herbert P. Lavin
Chief Engineer



